
March 14, 2023

Dear HomeTech High School Families,

We are pleased to offer a tour of the Professional Welding Academy at Butte County CTE for
those who are considering a career in welding. The “eight-week academy provides students with
the opportunity to learn basic welding skills while preparing for welding-related employment.
The curriculum combines classroom instruction, hands-on application and internship
opportunities.” Please consider having your student participate. Parents are welcome to join too!

HomeTech’s counseling department will be coordinating interested students to attend, supervised
by HomeTech Staff.

Here are the details:

When: Tuesday, March 28, 2023 from 10:15–11 am

Where: Butte County CTE: Welding Academy - 2145 Park Avenue Suite 7
​Chico, CA.

Parking: There is a parking lot.

Transportation: Parents are welcome to drive their student or licensed students may
drive themselves with parent permission.

Who Should Attend: High school students who are interested in exploring a welding
program after high school.

Please let me know if your student will attend this event by March 23rd. I can be reached at
aseher@hometech.org or 872-1171x15. I look forward to helping your student explore this trade
program!

Regards,

Aquina Seher
School Counselor


